
 

Mt. Holly  ER STP 0133(8) 

Project LocaƟon: Town of Mt. Holly in Rutland County on VT Route 155        

approximately 2.20 miles South of the VT Route 140 intersecƟon, in direct 

proximity to Barlow Road. 

Mt. Holly ER STP 0133(8) is a Tropical Storm Irene Recovery Project which 
caused heavy erosion of the Mill River, specifically an embankment which      
encroached on to VT Route 155 in this locaƟon. During the recovery period, 
roadways were constructed into working order, yet some areas were not fully 
stabilized requiring more detailed geotechnical review and design to insure   
future stability.   
 
This project consists of embankment stabilizaƟon along the Mill River, roadway 
reconstrucƟon, replacement of two(2) culverts with concrete box culverts.     
Barlow Road will be uƟlized for access to the river and boƩom of the              
embankment. 
 
Traffic control is anƟcipated to be alternaƟng one‐lane through the construcƟon 
site with no closures proposed. 
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Exis ng view 
Looking South 

Mt. Holly STP 0133(8) 
VT Route 155 
 

Design Complete 

Summer 2017 

Bid AdverƟsement 

October 18, 2017 

Contract Award 

December 27, 2017 

Begin ConstrucƟon  

Spring 2018 

 

PROJECT MILESTONES 

Exis ng view  
Looking North 
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Wallingford ER STP 0138(11) 

Contractor: Markowski ExcavaƟng, Inc 

VTrans Resident Engineer:  Jace CurƟs 

VTrans Project Manager:  Bruce MarƟn, P.E.  

 

Detour of Traffic:  Traffic will be detoured through the project site 

View looking South 
From toe of embankment 

View looking North 
From toe of embankment 

hƩps://twiƩer.com/511VT Loca on Map 

 


